
 

 

23 January 2020 

 

DR VEERABAHU 

PRESIDENT AOMSI 

 

Dear Dr. Veerabahu, 

 

The members of the South African Society of OMFS are exited and looking forward hosting the Indian 

Society of OMFS here in Cape Town in August 2020.  

 

Prof. Carlo Ferretti and I have been presenting a Masterclass in Orthognathic Surgery nationally and 

internationally for many years.  The course are quite intensive and limited to 30 participants. 

 

We are planning to present the same Masterclass as a pre conference course three days before the main 

conference, from 16 to 18 August 2020. 

 

I attach a flyer as a "save the dates" and will certainly appreciate it if you could give this information to 

the members of your society planning to attend the Cape Town conference.  Alternatively we could send 

the information if we have the contact e-mails of your members. 

 

Hope to see you in Cape Town, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

PROFESSOR JP REYNEKE 
BChD, MChD, FCMFOS(SA), PhD 

 
Specialist Maxillofacial & Oral Surgeon       
Centre for Orthognathic Surgery, Mediclinic Cape Town  

Extraordinary Professor 
Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery 

Faculty of Health Sciences, University of the Western Cape, South Africa 

Clinical Professor 

Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery 

University of Oklahoma, Oklahoma City, U.S.A. 

Clinical Professor 

Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery 

University of Florida, College of Dentistry, Gainesville, Florida, U.S.A. 

 

Associate Professor 
Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery, VNAl Faculty of Dentistry 

Universidad Nacional Autònoma de México, San Salvador, Mexico. 
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